Hi everyone
| am writing in support of HB 5024 as the co chair of the Health Equity Committee of the RJC.

These resources are critical for the work of serving the people of Oregon during this most challenging time.
We appreciate your amazing work in caring for all Oregonians.

Blessings

Jackie Mercer

CEO NARANW



